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Fall Activities Wrapping Up
Our students, coaches and sponsors have enjoyed a busy and
very successful fall season of activities. Our volleyball team
finished their season in a tie for 4th in the Big 7, tennis wrapped
up a good season, our cross country teams competed well with
Charlie Lukert and Kalvin Evans both qualifying for the state
meet, and our football team is continuing an excellent season
and has advanced to the Sectional round of the 2A playoffs. In
addition to these athletic achievements, our students have taken
advantage of opportunities to participate in the below activities:

● Our musical, “The Wizard of Oz”
● Our Scholars’ Bowl season has begun
● Club activities such as Rake-n-Run, Egg-O-Rama, and

recycling
● Band activities - pep band & marching band (Homecoming

& Halloween parades)
● Choir activities - Peru State Show Choir Showcase, District

Choir auditions (Congratulations to Kirsten Hartter,
Abby Gugelman, and EllaWynn Laipple who qualified
for District Band or Choir!!)

● Service activities - Mobile Food Pantry, SHS beautification,
Albany beautification, City Park Cleanup, Kids Kloset help

We are so thankful to our coaches and sponsors who help provide these opportunities for our students!

Career Symposium
We will host our annual Career Symposium on Monday, November 14th. The symposium was borne
several years ago out of a desire to provide real world experiences for our students. Mrs. Evans has
worked tirelessly to schedule and organize this day with the help of many volunteers from our
community. Below is an all too brief summary of the activities of the day.

● Seniors have been preparing cover letters, applications, and resumes in anticipation of mock
interviews that will take place on Monday.

● Juniors will either be participating in ACT prep activities or have scheduled job shadowing
around town.

● Sophomores will be rotating through sessions on Career Direction, Financial Literacy, Team
Building, and an Employer Panel.



● Freshmen will be rotating through sessions on Health & Wellness, STEM activities, College
Admissions Planning, and a Graduate Panel.

We feel strongly that these activities will benefit our students as we pursue our mission of assisting our
students to reach their full potential and become productive members of society. We are excited to offer
this opportunity for them and are, once again, thankful to our community for supporting it!

Upcoming Events:
● November 14 - Career Symposium @ SHS
● November 14 - Winter Sports Practices Begin
● November 18 - FB Sub-state @ TBD
● November 19 - SHS Cheer - KSHSAA Gameday
● November 26 - FB State @ Salina
● November 29 - BB Gatorade Scrimmage/Cheer Taco Feed
● December 2 - BB vs. Marysville
● December 3 - WR @ Wamego
● December 6 - BB @ Wamego
● December 8 - WR @ Auburn, NE
● December 9 - BB @ Royal Valley
● December 10 - ACT
● December 10 - WR Dual Tournament @ Sabetha

Respectfully,

Nathan Bauman
Sabetha High School Principal

It's a GREAT day to be a BLUEJAY!!


